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MEMORANDUM #16 113

TO: TOWN COUNCIL

FROM: ROBERT L. HEDLUND, MAYOR
RESERVE FUND TRANSFER TO HIRE A LIBRARY BUILDING
ARCHITECTURAL FIRM

DATE: JUNE 2, 2016

RE:

I hereby submit the following measure for consideration by Town Council:

“That the Town of Weymouth transfer the sum of $100,000.00 from the General Fund
Reserve (11325201-573100) to Fund 0002 for the purpose of funding costs associated with
the hiring an architectural firm to design plans for a new public library as required in the
Massachusetts Public Library Construction Program.”

At the time of this submittal the balance in the General Fund Reserve is $270,056.92. -
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